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D8 ZC Karen’s Remarks
It’s June, we are almost at the end of this Lion’s year. A great, big, huge THANK YOU
to all the Secretaries in my Zone for sending in their New Officer reports to MD19 and
LCI, as well as faithfully doing your MMR’s. You all have done a 100% fabulous job.
Your diligence has made my job as ZC so much easier, and I can’t thank you enough.
It was so nice to be able to get around and see almost everyone this year. Some I saw
by zoom, but that is better than not seeing anyone for sure. I think we will still be
zooming for a bit longer. I hope you all have a wonderful summer enjoying your
families, the sunshine (hopefully), and doing great service work. I look forward to
starting my second year of visitation in September, and can’t wait to visit you all.

News from all around D8,

“Inspire through Service”
Environmental ZONE PROJECT.
How is everyone doing with their Zone Project?
Zone project started Earth day, April 22 and we hope to have
all clubs complete by the end of the year (June 30, 2022)
Are you planting trees? Doing fire clean up? Let me know, I
would love to share your stories.
Please post your activities on MYLION and send any
upcoming plans or info to me, so I can post in the Bulletin.
Thank you ( kb1@telus.net )
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Incoming Officer training sessions.  Please attend one.
There are 2 opportunities left for training coming up. They are: July 16th and August 27th.
All dates are a Saturday and will go from 9:00 to 12:30. All officers are urged to attend for the
entire morning. The links to register are below. Click on the link below or put it in your search
window and it will take you to the site.
July 16
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZAtfu6spjMiHdVnCDVuQRS-Q96L6TvTXQDe
August 27
https://us02 web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZwpduqsrTwuG9UYJS7gA1V5ipMufJ0iMGLW

Don’t Forget to do your MMR’s before the 20th of each month. You all have done great so far.

Remember to always“Inspire through Service”.
When you serve, it inspires others to do the same.

Websites for more info and Resources:
MD19: https://lionsmd19.org
District D: https://e-district.org/sites/19d
LCI: https://lionsclubs.org
Border Crossing: https://lionsmd19.org/newsletters.php

Contacts:
District Governor: Joyce Stevens 509-670-7527 jstevens98826@gmail.com

1st Vice DG: Debbie Allan 250-554-1498 dandballan@telus.net

2nd Vice DG: Mike Livingstone 250-497-8486 mickstone2@gmail.com

DG Bulletin Editor: PDG Debbie Bostock debbie.bostock@gmail.com

D8 Bulletin Editor: Karen Bassett 250-318-4527 kb1@telus.net
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